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26 February 2020

To: Parents of all Year 12 Students

Dear Parent,

| am writing to invite you to Year 12 parents evening where subject teachers will be available to
discuss your daughteror son’s progress on the evening of Thursday 12'" March, from 4.30 — 6.30
pm. | very much hopethat you will be able to attend. The Parents’ Evening provides an opportunity

for you to talk to staff in more depth about the progress of your daughter/son and to discusstheir

progress check that you will receive Wednesday 11 March. Although| will be in attendance as a
teacher with my ownclass,| will be available should there be any urgent matters you wish to discuss.

Students will be requested to make appointments (at mutually convenient times) with their teachers

directly. | hope you will bear in mind that somestaff teach a very large numberof students in this

year, and that the length of meeting by necessity must be limited. We would expect your

daughter/son to come along with you and for them to bring a meansof recording advice and targets
that will help in their preparation for the important assessments in the end of Year 12 exams which
take place in June.

We are also aware that when weorganise events of this size, travelling to the school by car along
Deneholm and getting parked can be problematic. Therefore | suggestthat, if possible, you walk to
the event.

Yoursfaithfully,

KE{hi omens

Mr R Chambers

Assistant Head of Sixth Form

Head of Year 12
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